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Health Infrastructure  

Works notice: Commencing 29 May 2025 
RPA Hospital Redevelopment  

29 May 2025 

RPA Hospital central courtyard closure  

Works will commence from Thursday 29 May 2025 and will continue until 2026. Works will be 
carried out between 7am and 6pm on weekdays.  

The central courtyard is being upgraded to provide an improved link from the Missenden Road main 
entrance through to the future East Tower, as well as improvements to the amenity and landscaping. 
Public and clinical corridor links will also be upgraded as part of the courtyard works. The central 
courtyard closure will allow site establishment to occur, internal landscaping and essential 
redevelopment construction to be completed.   
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Key impacts 

• Removal of existing landscaping   

• Demolition of portions of the existing façade to enable new links and façade installation  

• Concrete construction (formwork, reinforcement and pouring)  

• Installation of structural steel and new façade panels  

• Installation of a new pedestrian link bridge  

• Installation of new finishes and landscaping  

• Creating a new connection from Level 5 to Level 4 courtyard  

• Localised and intermittent noise and vibration are expected during these works. Mitigation 
measures will be in place to minimise any impacts as much as possible. 

More information 

We regret any disruptions for staff, patients and families over the coming months and thank you for your 
patience as we work to improve these facilities. 

For any questions or concerns about these activities, please contact the project team via the details 
below. 

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team 
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T: (02) 9978 5901 
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